
 

 
23rd February 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 5 visit to Space Centre 
 
Year 5 are visiting the Space Centre in Leicestershire on Monday 20th March 2023. This exciting trip will help 
support the children’s learning, understanding and fact-retrieval of our topic about Earth and Space that we 
are studying this half-term. 
 
We will be leaving school at 8:30am and returning for approximately 3.30pm. A school packed lunch can be 
ordered and paid for via the office, otherwise children can bring their own packed lunch with a drink from 
home (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please.) 
 
The total cost of the visit per child is £28.90 and payable via your child’s IRIS account. This includes coach 
travel, entry to the exhibits, a film show at the Patrick Moore Planetarium and a presenter-led show called 
‘Journey Through the Solar System’. Whilst we have not been on a trip for some time, we appreciate that this 
visit is on the expensive side, so will offer a payment plan to enable it to be paid in more manageable 
instalments. Children can also bring some cash to buy from the gift shop if they wish to, but this needs to be in 
a named, sealed envelope. 
 
Children are to wear their school uniforms as normal and sensible footwear, however any time spent outside is 
likely to be minimal. 
 
Please and return complete the form below. 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 
 
Mrs N Oates 
Class Teacher 
 

 
Year 5 visit to Space Centre 
 
I give permission for my child ________________________________________ to go to the Space Centre on 
Monday 20th March 2023.  
 
□  My child is in receipt of FSM funding and will require a school packed lunch  
 
□  I am able to help on the trip and have a current DBS 
 
□  I will pay £28.90 via my child’s IRIS account 

 
Signed (parent/carer) ___________________________________________ 
 


